
October 2024

Non-substantive Change Request

0535-0002 – Field Crop Production

Row Crop County Estimate Survey 

The Row Crop County Estimate Survey for Crop Year 2024 has been reinstated 
following a previous decision to discontinue it. This non-substantive change will 
reinstate the survey.  The total burden for the Row Crop County Estimate Survey has 
been adjusted back to the OMB-approved hours of September 25th, 2023, which were 
24,071 hours. The Annual Cost to the Federal Government has been adjusted to $11.85
million. Additionally, the total burden hours for the ICR will be increased to 129,676 from
111,621. However, the approved questionnaire content will remain unchanged.  
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